
 

Westminster 

Public School 
   

March 2021 News 

Contact us at: 
Phone:  

613-345-5552  
 

Email: 
westminster@ucdsb.on.ca 

 
On Facebook: 

https://www.facebook.com/WestiWildcats 

 

COVID-19  

Self Screen must be 
completed every morning 
before coming to school. 

 
https://covid-

19.ontario.ca/school-
screening/ 

 

 
Use www.myfamilyroom.ca 

 to submit your child’s absence from 
school.   

 
You can download the app from the Apple 

App Store or Google Play Store! 

Snow Days  
 

In the event there is another snow day, 
transportation will be cancelled, and the 
school will be closed. Please contact the 
school if your child is a walker or driven 

to school. 

Parent Council  

 

Our next virtual Meeting 
will be held March 9th. 

Please contact 
Justin Purvis if you would 
like an invitation to the 

meeting. 

We are West in 

the World! 

Important Dates! 

 
April 2nd is Good Friday 

April 5th is Easter Monday  
 

March Break has been postponed until  
April 12-16, 2021. 

 

 March Spirit Week!  

Monday 
March 15, 

2021 is 

Tuesday 
March 16, 

2021 is 

Wednesday March 
17, 2021 is 

Thursday 
March 18, 2021 

is 

Friday March 19, 
2021 is 

Twin Day 

 
 

Favorite Hat 

Day

 

Wear Green for  

St. Patrick’s Day

 
 

 

Beach Day 

 

PJ Day 

 

 

Remember Westi Says: Wear a clean mask – Wash your hands –  

Stay 6 feet away from other Wildcats!  
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